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This item was brought forward from Ald. Miller.  Due to recent vehicle crashes at Arcadian Avenue and
Pleasant Street, concerned citizens have requested a study determine if some changes can be made to the
traffic control at the intersection.  Staff is presenting this item to the Committee to inform them of the
impending study.  Any changes to traffic control will be subject to approval at a later time by this Committee.

The Committee was introduced to this item at their July 6, 2020, meeting.  Engineering staff will present
findings to the Committee and Ald. Miller.  Said findings will be discussed and official referrals will be made
at a subsequent meeting in December.

File #: ID#20-0800, Version: 2

City of Waukesha Printed on 2/3/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

